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Musgrove Minerals Corp. has refiled the Management’s Discussion and Analysis (“MD&A”) and 
Certificates for the financial period ending May 31, 2011. 

 
 
The Company has filed on SEDAR a revised MD&A for the 2nd quarter ended May 31, 2011. The original 
MD&A was filed on July 25, 2011. 
 
The revised MD&A does not reflect a material change in the financial position of the Corporation but is 
rather intended to clarify the Company’s earlier disclosure to address the requirements of the National 
Instrument 52-109 – Certification of Disclosure in Issuers Annual and Interim Filings (“NI 52-109”). 
 
 


